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I strongly oppose this measure.  Oregon was the first state in the nation to adopt vote 

by mail and it has been our standard for decades. It works. It's easy to do and allows 

more people to vote, from every demographic. There is no reason to go back to 

voting in person other than to limit the number of voters.  Neither party should object 

to having more voters.  


